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Dear «First_Name» «Last_Name»;      (ID#:  «ID») 
 
Because you were not able to receive your expected RA benefits for the Fall 2020 semester, you have been awarded the 
RA assistance shown below based on a request from the Department of Residence Life.  These funds have already been 
paid to your Student Account with the Bursars Office.   
 
If you have any unpaid charges on your fall bill, the 2nd fund will be applied to those charges first.  All remaining funds 
will be issued to you as rebates from the Bursars Office.  You should expect to receive two separate rebates, which should 
be disbursed by approximately 10/23.  
 

Description Amount 
Federal Cares Grant $2,321 
Scholarships Unallocated $2,005 
Total Payments $4,326 

 
Sincerely, 
 
The Financial Aid Office  
 
  

 

Financial Aid Office 
— 
Chat Service & Document Submission Form 
finaid@towson.edu  |  Fax: 410-704-2584 

www.towson.edu/finaid 

— 
M-Th 8:30-5 and F 8:30 - 4:30 

     

 

Confidentiality Notice: This message may contain information that is confidential, privileged, proprietary, or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the 
intended recipient, you are notified that you are not authorized to read, print, copy or disseminate this message, any part of it, or any attachments. If this message has 
been sent to you in error, please notify the sender by replying to this email or by emailing finaid@towson.edu. 
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